
SB0419 No Knock Warrants Elimination 

Stance: Support 

Testimony: My name is Adiena C. Britt and I reside in the 45th Legislative District of Baltimore City. I am 

writing to offer my support for SB0419 that would completely eliminate No Knock Warrants. I have 

previously submitted testimony on this for HB0188 and do not wish to re-write that, but want to submit 

that testimony to be considered for this bill as well. Please read that additional testimony for Duncan’s 

Act also attached.  

 

Thank you. 

Adiena C. Britt 

6014 Old Harford Rd. 

Baltimore, MD 21214 


